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April 8, 2024 
 
 
Dear Tate & Lyle Valued Customer, 
 
Thank you, for your inquiry concerning SPLENDA® Sucralose. Sucralose does not contain 
substances that are prohibited on the World Anti-Doping Agency (WADA) world anti-
doping code prohibited list. 
 
SPLENDA® Sucralose has not come into contact with any banned/prohibited substance 
(as listed in the WADA prohibited list) at any time during it’s production or storage. 
 
Tate & Lyle does not process any substances listed on the World Anti-Doping Agency 
(WADA) world anti doping code prohibited list. 
 
The above listed Tate & Lyle products do not contain any substances, do not come into 
contact with any banned/prohibited substance or process any substances that are 
prohibited on the following:  

  

• Annex A of NSF 306 – Certification Guideline for Athletic Banned Substances  
 

• NFL/NFLPA Banned Substances List  
https://www.nflplayers.com/About-us/Rules--Regulations/Player- 

Policies/Banned-Substances/  

 

• World Anti-Doping Agency (“WADA”) Prohibited List  
http://www.wada-ama.org/en/World-Anti-Doping-Program/Sports-and-Anti- 

Doping-Organizations/International-Standards/Prohibited-List/ 

 

Please let me know if you have any questions or require any additional information. 
 
Sincerely, 
TATE & LYLE 

 
         
Melisa Filchak 
NOAM Customer Advocacy Manager 
217-420-0633 
QualityRequests@tateandlyle.com  
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